CONTINENTAL OIL COMPANY

P. O. Box 3312
bDurango, Colorado
October 3, 1964

New Mexico 01l Conservation Commission 9*)’
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Gent lemen:

As required by Commission Rule 112-A, please be informed that
the packer leakage test on the Northeast Haynes Well No. 6, Unit D, Section
15, T24N, R5W, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico, indicated that commmica~
tion exists between the separate strata., Because the zones stabilized at
an identical pressure, and the first flow test did not indicate communica-
tion existed, it is believed that a leak in the tubing or a tubing head
leak has developed. Remedial action to determine and correct the cause for
communication will commence fmmediately. The commission will be immedia-
tely notified when the work is completed and another packer leakage test
is to be commenced.

Very truly yours,
Original Signed By
F. E. ELLIS

F. E. Ellis

Assistant District Manager
Durango District
Production Department
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